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July 28, 2021

Dear Wayland-Cohocton School Community,

Our district conducted lead water testing by Stohl Environmental on Feb. 19, 2020, at the
Wayland and Cohocton School campuses and we have received the laboratory analysis
results for the *potable water sampling. One hundred fifty (150) potable samples were
collected at the Wayland campus and thirty-one (31) potable samples were collected at the
Cohocton Campus. At each of the locations noted above, samples were collected to evaluate
the water quality from the fixture, from the service line into the school and from the main
water line outside of the school.

Samples were collected in accordance with the USEPA’s guidance document form
investigating lead in drinking water at schools. | am writing to make you aware that the
district had twenty-six (26) samples at the Wayland campus and two (2) samples at the
Cohocton campus that contained a lead concentration equal to or exceeding the guidance
level of 15 ppb for lead in school drinking water.

As a result, the district established a remediation plan regarding the twenty-eight (28)
sources. All of the identified sources twenty-eight (28) were replaced with new fixtures.
Upon the new installation and repair of the fixtures, the district conducted a new first draw
sample by John Polito and EMSL Analytical Inc. All fixtures now comply with NYS Lead in
Drinking Water guidelines. On the next page are several informational resources regarding
fead in water:

If you have any questions about the results, please call 728-2211 w/ ext.# 3084, for the lead
in school drinking water test coordinator.

Respectfully,

Eileen M. Feinman
Superintendent of Schools

*Potable Water=Bottle Fill Stations or any source water is consumed:

*Non-Potablc Water=Bathroom or Scicnce Lab sinks as this water is not consumed.
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APP Healthy Children:

https://www.healthychildren.org/English!safety-preventionlat-home!Pages!Lead-in-Tap-
Water- Household-Plumbing.aspx

CDC:
Lead home page http://www.cdc.gov/nceh/lead/

Lead in drinking water:
http://www.niehs.nih.gov/healthltopics/agents/lead/
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